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These are the profiles of the STAART members and allies who are involved in the STAART 
Sponsored Climb of Mount Snowdon/Yr Wyddfa on Saturday 17th July 2021*.  
 
The climb is a celebration for Zoe and Shona (and Lelde) who will be graduating from the 
University of Greenwich with their BSc Human Nutrition.  
 
We are raising money for AMAT, a homelessness charity in Medway (Kent). If you would like 
to donate some money, if you can afford to do so, please visit our JustGiving page 
:Crowdfunding to raise money for AMAT, a homelessness charity on JustGiving  
  
More information on STAART can be found here: STAART formerly the "*AccessAbility 
Project" | Study here | University of Greenwich  
 
More information on AMAT can be found here: AMATHome - AMAT (amatuk.org)  
 
We would like to thank staff at the Snowdonia/Eryri Park Authority for 
their assistance and Bleddyn who is acting as a guide on the climb.  
 
*If we are unable to climb on this date due to travel restrictions, we will reschedule for 
September.  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/staart-snowdon
https://www.gre.ac.uk/study/support/disability/staart
https://www.gre.ac.uk/study/support/disability/staart
https://www.amatuk.org/
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